Naomi Stacez .

From: HILARY CASSON <¢ESIREgR

Sent: 27 Aprit 2017 08:09

To: SW-Licensing

Subject: New Premises Licence Application - The Old School Teahouse, Mothecombe PL8
' iLB

Dear Ms O'Keefe

| wish to make a representation re the above on the following grounds:

The licensing hours applied for are excessively long and will result in an unacceptable increase in both noise and
traffic levels in small, otherwise peaceful country lanes throughout the whole day and late at night. This is bound to
have a detrimental effect on wildlife in an AONB and create unreasonable disturbance for local residents. More traffic
will also present an increased danger to our local children and destroy the precious tranquillity of the area.

Yours sincerely
Hilary Casson

Battisborough Cross
Holbeton



